
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation)  

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

May 19, 2019 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

May, 19, 2019, at Downtown Bangkok Cafe, Phoenixville, Pennsylvania.  The voting members present 

were Jeffrey Walton, Margaret Nettleton, Wendy Walton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Roy 

Blumberg, and Garrett Hughes; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members 

absent were Marty Kosce, Christopher Barone, and Graham Knight.  

Jeff Walton called the meeting to order at 6:15 PM.  

Jeff then reported on a proposal to change voting procedures for the Porsche Club of America Board.  

He next brought up the June 21st event at Lighting.  The Friday WMMR broadcast with Pierre Robert will 

coincide with the Driver Education Event.  This broadcast is the prize Riesentoter won for our total 

contributions to WMMR’s Camp Out For Hunger with our Phil-A-Frunk event. The broadcast will be open 

to the public.  RTR will provide a barbeque lunch for attendees. 

Wendy Walton followed with an update on upcoming events.  On June 22nd, the Drive-In Movie Night 

will be at Valley Forge Volunteer Fire Company starting at 6:30 PM. There will be food carts and popcorn 

followed by “The Gumball Rally” starting at dark.  She also updated information on the Summer Road 

Trip. There are only a few rooms left.  Additionally, the lunch has been moved to Laurel, Maryland, and 

we are waiting for final word on the tour at the National Aquarium. 

Corey McFadden reported on a good turnout at the last membership meeting and also named the next 

meeting spot as Brick and Brew in Malvern. The next membership meeting is at Porsche of the Lehigh 

Valley on May 23rd. Roy Blumberg will schedule the June Board meeting. 

Additionally, Corey reported for the Riesentoter Foundation that 84 tickets have been purchased for the 

raffle. 

Garrett Hughes gave information on a dinner at Majolica in Phoenixville on June 30th. Additionally, he 

will host an August Happy Hour. 

Dave Nettleton reported the following Autocross information, a race was held today at Bader Field, in 

Atlantic County, with the next event at Warminster on June 2nd. The combined Pocono Autocross is 

now one day on June 22nd. 

Roy Blumberg gave the current membership numbers as follows- 

Members – 1638 

Associate -     922 

Total-            2560 



An event is planned for September 15th at Citizens Bank Park. A Phillies/Red Sox game complete with 

tailgating. 

Corey reported for Marty about a reportable  incident at Pocono. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

 

Submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 

 

 


